
Spot the Pupil?! 
Students who attend Spring Hill enjoy a broad and diverse curriculum; and 
what better way to enjoy the extensive grounds than engage in vibrant and 
unique Outdoor Education sessions?!  

Recently, Brax and Izaac very much enjoyed the opportunity to develop their 
survival skills by doing their utmost to hide 
from the staff!  As part of this planned 
activity, the two students were set the 
challenge of being as quiet as possible and 
developing the resilience to ignore all 
manner of creepy crawlies that they could 
encounter whilst scrambling through the 
shrubbery! 

I think you’ll agree that both children did an amazing job of meeting the 
challenge whilst having an incredible amount of fun! 

 

 

  
 


